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Coby Hinkle 

Taylor Morrison of Florida, Inc 

502 N Cattlemen Rd, Ste 100 

Sarasota, FL 34232 

 

 

RE: Facility ID: FLR10PI91 

 Oyster Harbor at Fiddlers Creek 

 County: Collier 

 

 

Dear Permittee: 

 

The Florida Department of Environmental Protection has received and processed your 

request to update  FLR10PI91.  Please be advised that NPDES Stormwater permits are 

nontransferable. This letter only acknowledges that the following modifications have been 

made: 

  

 Responsible authority has been changed to Coby Hinkle. 

 Project contact has been changed to Jeremiah Deforge. 

 Construction activities size has been changed to 51.7 acres.  

 Company address has been changed to 502 N Cattlemen Rd #100, Sarasota, FL 34232 

 

This letter serves as verification of the permit modification completed on February 2, 

2017. Please include this project identification number FLR10PI91 on all future 

correspondence to the Department regarding this permit.  

 

To terminate your coverage prior to this expiration date, you must file a National Pollutant 

Discharge Elimination System (NPDES) Stormwater Notice of Termination, DEP Form 

62-621.300(6) (NOT). 

 

To renew your coverage beyond the expiration date, you must submit a new NOI and 

processing fee to the Department no later than two days before coverage expires.   
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Until your permit coverage is terminated, modified, or revoked, you are authorized to 

discharge stormwater from the site referenced in your NOI to surface waters in accordance 

with the terms and conditions of your permit.  Key conditions include but are not limited 

to: 

 

 implementation of your stormwater pollution prevention plan (SWPPP); 

 conducting and documenting routine inspections or discharge monitoring; and 

 retaining the records required by the permit (including your SWPPP) at the site or the 

alternate location specified in your NOI. 

 

If you have any questions concerning this acknowledgment letter, please contact the 

NPDES Stormwater Notices Center at (866) 336-6312.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Krishna Baral 

NPDES Stormwater Program 

 


